
Rhodri, 

Petition P-03-205  entitled  Keep Abergavenny Livestock Market 
 
Our above petition is, I believe, currently in abeyance waiting for the start of the 
consultation on the repeal of the Abergavenny Acts.   
We have as you know amassed and forwarded to the Petitions Committee over the 
last two years a large body of evidence demonstrating the widespread support for 
retaining the Acts so that Abergavenny many continue to enjoy the economic, 
cultural and social benefits that flow from having an in-town livestock market. 
 
Our evidence has been sent to you in order for it to be sent to the Minister to help 
inform his decision over whether or not to repeal the Acts. As the long-awaited 
consultation has now begun we are requesting you to forward all our evidence to the 
Minister, Carl Sargeant, under an appropriate cover letter from the Petitions 
Committee. 
 
Should the Minister require us to meet him to substantiate our evidence, or to be 
questioned about it, we would of course be happy to oblige. 
 
I look forward to your confirmation that our evidence is being sent to the Minister, 
and in due course to receive via email a copy of the Petition Committee's covering 
letter. 
 
Regards, 
Barry 
Member of the KALM working group 
 


